
CITY OF HOLLYWOOD 
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:               Mayor and Commissioners               DATE:  February 7, 2022 
 
FROM: Douglas R. Gonzales, City Attorney  
  
SUBJECT:  Proposed Interlocal Agreement with the Beach District of the 

Hollywood Community Redevelopment Agency for reimbursement 
of project costs related to design of pump stations within CRA. 

________________________________________________________________  
I have reviewed the above referenced Agreement with the participating 

Department/Office(s), and the proposed general business terms and other 
significant provisions are as follows: 
  
1) Department/Division involved – Department of Development 

Services/Code Compliance Division 
 
2)  Type of Agreement – Interlocal Agreement 
 
3)  Method of Procurement (RFP, bid, etc.) –n/a 
 
4)  Term of Contract: 

a) initial –  Commencing on date of written on agreement and remains in 
effect until project is completed. 
b) renewals (if any) –  n/a 

 c) who exercises option to renew- n/a 
 
5)  Contract Amount – CRA will reimburse the City for the project costs as 

follows:  (1) $108,924.00 for Project Number 448574-1-32-02; and (2) 
$469,839.00 for Project Number 4485577-1-32-02.  In the event that either 
project cost increases in accordance with the Local Funding Agreements 
between City and FDOT, CRA will reimburse the City for those additional 
costs.   

  
6)  Indemnity/Insurance Requirements – n/a 
 
7) Termination – n/a 
 
8)  Scope of Services - City has entered into three Locally Funded 

Agreements with FDOT for City to provide financial assistance to FDOT 
for the development (design) of signed and sealed construction plans for 
stormwater pump stations located at Franklin Street, Sherman Street, Van 
Buren Street and Bouganvilla Terrace.  As the projects benefit the Beach 
District of the CRA, the CRA has agreed to fund a portion of the project. 

 
9)  Other Significant Provisions: n/a 
 
cc: Dr. Wazir Ishmael, City Manager 


